
                     
 

NEVADA LEGISLATURE WEEKLY UPDATE FROM: 

THE PEACE OFFICERS RESEARCH ASSOCIATION NEVADA,  

LAS VEGAS POLICE PROTECTIVE ASSOCIATION,  

THE SOUTHERN NEVADA CONFERENCE OF POLICE SHERIFFS’ AND  

THE COMBINED LAW ENFORCEMENT ASSOCIATIONS OF NEVADA LOBBYISTS. 

 

 

WEEK 3 UPDATE February 20, 2015 

  
AB 182 was introduced yesterday in the assembly. The bill, sponsored by Assemblyman Kirner 

with several co-sponsors (guess which party?), will gut collective bargaining as we know it and 

eliminates police, fire and others from collectively bargaining. It basically provides the local 

government with the unilateral right to provide compensation and benefits to all of you at their 

discretion. It is an insult to all that we have worked for since 1969. 

  

Through the efforts of Chris Collins and Rusty McAllister, we were able to postpone any hearing 

on this for at least a week to give us time to lobby the bill and hopefully really condense it. 

  

AB 109 Sponsored by Assemblywoman Robin Titus and co-sponsored by a number of 

legislators (guess which party?), is another collective bargaining bill that will require reporting of 

all dues, etc. and provides for a possible legislative audit to see what is done with our association 

dues, revenues and expenses.  This bill is scheduled for Monday, Feb.23 at 1:30 p.m. in 

Assembly Commerce and Labor in Carson City and is being teleconferenced to Vegas in Room 

4406 of the Grant Sawyer State Office Building, 555 E. Washington Ave. 

  

SB 153, Sponsored by Senator Settelmeyer with a large number of co-sponsors (guess which 

party?) pretty much eliminates our heart and lung worker's compensation benefits. This bill is 

being heard bright and early Monday, February 23 at 9:00 a.m. in Senate Commerce, Labor and 

Energy in Carson City and is being teleconferenced to Vegas in Room 4406 of the Grant Sawyer 

State Office Building, 555 E. Washington Ave. 

  

We are lobbying these bills in an attempt to really reduce the terrible effects that we predict will 

be the outcome. 

 

To watch or listen click HERE. 

 

Click on the link to share your opinion:  https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/Opinions/78th2015/A/ 

  

More on how to oppose these bills will be sent out over the weekend. 

  

https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/NELIS/REL/78th2015/Bill/1559/Text
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/NELIS/REL/78th2015/Bill/1386/Text,
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/NELIS/REL/78th2015/Bill/1514/Text
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/Calendar/A/
https://www.leg.state.nv.us/App/Opinions/78th2015/A/


Thank you, 

Scott A. Edwards 

Vice President 

LVPOA 

702-523-4932 

sedwards@lvpoa.com 

www.lvpoa.com 

www.facebook.com/LasVegasPeaceOfficersAssociation 
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